
Minutes of the Lake Region Shooting Sports Association 

Meeting date 6/11/14 

Called to order, a monthly meeting of the LRSSA club was held at the lower level of the Memorial 

Building in Devils Lake, ND. Club President Norm Howard called the meeting to order at 7 PM. 

Attending the meeting: Norm, Mark, Darin, Lee D., Gary, Jose, Rick and Doug D. 

Secretary Report 

Mark read the minutes for the meeting held 5/14/14. Motion was made by Jose to approve the minutes, 

motion seconded by Doug, all voted in favor.  

Treasurer Report 

Rick gave an update. 

Membership Report 

Gary reported 102 paid members 

Old Business 

Darin reported the parts are here for the shotgun traps. 

Doug reported the shotgun work schedule has openings. 

It was reported that no disclaimer has been received from law enforcement for using the outdoor range. 

Rick has sent them an email, no response at this time. Because they started using the range, and we told 

the Police Chief the club is not responsible for their safety, the Club feels we are covered. 

Get Hooked went well, we had a nice day for the event. 

Gun Show: Darin reported Cindy will handle the food. If the gun show is during the Shiverfest weekend it 

will also be during the Williston Gun Show, it will be hard to sell tables. Discussion took place on other 

dates that could work & when the Dakota Territory show has scheduled events. Possible dates are 

February 28th & March 1st, second choice is February 14-15, 2015. Norm will let Cindy know. 

Darin is still looking for a contractor to do construction for the last shotgun trap. A motion was made by 

Darin to make a sidewalk for the original traps. Motion was seconded by Rick. 

New Business 

A new gate needs to be purchased for the outdoor range. Rick will take care of it. 

Norm and Darin will check with Lotta’s about a steak fry date. 

Lee D. asked if we could look into a voice command puller for the Skeet Field. Discussion took place on 

different places to look for prices and he will have price quotes for the next meeting. 



Rick stated that Cory from the City talked to Bob Grey about haying. Discussion took place about the 

club’s obligation for mowing and weed control. He will check with Cory.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

 

Minutes summited by Mark Stein  

 

 


